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June 9, 1980

Mr. Eugene Trager
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Trager:

RE: Hansen Project
Response to Item 1

In my letter to you dated June 2, 1980 concerning our response to
Item 1, there were two typographical errors.

On page 1, the title indicates "Item 4"; this should read "Item 1".

On page 3, a line in the first paragraph was omitted. Enclosed are
five replacements for page 3 which corrects this omission.

Very truly yours,

V

M. A. Thompson
Principal Licensing Engineer
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cc: Richard Gamewell, CDH
Terry Howard
Mark Jewett

16Sss

8007020 70% CYPRUS Lk iy



